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  Cloud Atlas David Mitchell,2010-07-16 By the New York Times bestselling
author of The Bone Clocks | Shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize A postmodern
visionary and one of the leading voices in twenty-first-century fiction,
David Mitchell combines flat-out adventure, a Nabokovian love of puzzles, a
keen eye for character, and a taste for mind-bending, philosophical and
scientific speculation in the tradition of Umberto Eco, Haruki Murakami, and
Philip K. Dick. The result is brilliantly original fiction as profound as it
is playful. In this groundbreaking novel, an influential favorite among a new
generation of writers, Mitchell explores with daring artistry fundamental
questions of reality and identity. Cloud Atlas begins in 1850 with Adam
Ewing, an American notary voyaging from the Chatham Isles to his home in
California. Along the way, Ewing is befriended by a physician, Dr. Goose, who
begins to treat him for a rare species of brain parasite. . . . Abruptly, the
action jumps to Belgium in 1931, where Robert Frobisher, a disinherited
bisexual composer, contrives his way into the household of an infirm maestro
who has a beguiling wife and a nubile daughter. . . . From there we jump to
the West Coast in the 1970s and a troubled reporter named Luisa Rey, who
stumbles upon a web of corporate greed and murder that threatens to claim her
life. . . . And onward, with dazzling virtuosity, to an inglorious present-
day England; to a Korean superstate of the near future where neocapitalism
has run amok; and, finally, to a postapocalyptic Iron Age Hawaii in the last
days of history. But the story doesn’t end even there. The narrative then
boomerangs back through centuries and space, returning by the same route, in
reverse, to its starting point. Along the way, Mitchell reveals how his
disparate characters connect, how their fates intertwine, and how their souls
drift across time like clouds across the sky. As wild as a videogame, as
mysterious as a Zen koan, Cloud Atlas is an unforgettable tour de force that,
like its incomparable author, has transcended its cult classic status to
become a worldwide phenomenon.
  Atlas Shrugged Ayn Rand,2007 Atlas Shrugged Is The Astounding Story Of A
Man Who Said That He Would Stop The Motor Of The World--And Did. Tremendous
In Scope, Breathtaking In Its Suspense, Atlas Shrugged Stretches The
Boundaries Further Than Any Book You Have Ever Read. It Is A Mystery, Not
About The Murder Of A Man'S Body, But About The Murder--And Rebirth--Of Man'S
Spirit.
  Atlas of the Heart Brené Brown,2021-11-30 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In
her latest book, Brené Brown writes, “If we want to find the way back to
ourselves and one another, we need language and the grounded confidence to
both tell our stories and be stewards of the stories that we hear. This is
the framework for meaningful connection.” Don’t miss the five-part HBO Max
docuseries Brené Brown: Atlas of the Heart! In Atlas of the Heart, Brown
takes us on a journey through eighty-seven of the emotions and experiences
that define what it means to be human. As she maps the necessary skills and
an actionable framework for meaningful connection, she gives us the language
and tools to access a universe of new choices and second chances—a universe
where we can share and steward the stories of our bravest and most
heartbreaking moments with one another in a way that builds connection. Over
the past two decades, Brown’s extensive research into the experiences that
make us who we are has shaped the cultural conversation and helped define
what it means to be courageous with our lives. Atlas of the Heart draws on
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this research, as well as on Brown’s singular skills as a storyteller, to
show us how accurately naming an experience doesn’t give the experience more
power—it gives us the power of understanding, meaning, and choice. Brown
shares, “I want this book to be an atlas for all of us, because I believe
that, with an adventurous heart and the right maps, we can travel anywhere
and never fear losing ourselves.”
  A Secret Atlas Michael A. Stackpole,2006 The author of bestselling Star
Wars novels follows his acclaimed original DragonCrown War Cycle with the
first in a dazzling new trilogy. Stackpole's original fantasy novels have won
fans and acclaim from coast to coast.
  The Emerald Atlas John Stephens,2011-04-05 A strong . . . trilogy, invoking
just a little Harry Potter and Series of Unfortunate Events along the
way.—Realms of Fantasy Siblings Kate, Michael, and Emma have been in one
orphanage after another for the last ten years, passed along like lost
baggage. Yet these unwanted children are more remarkable than they could
possibly imagine. Ripped from their parents as babies, they are being
protected from a horrible evil of devastating power, an evil they know
nothing about. Until now. Before long, Kate, Michael, and Emma are on a
journey through time to dangerous and secret corners of the world . . . a
journey of allies and enemies, of magic and mayhem. And—if an ancient
prophesy is true—what they do can change history, and it's up to them to set
things right. A new Narnia for the tween set.—The New York Times [A] fast-
paced, fully imagined fantasy.—Publishers Weekly Echoes of other popular
fantasy series, from Harry Potter to the Narnia books, are easily found, but
debut author Stephens has created a new and appealing read . . .—School
Library Journal, Starred Review
  Amazing World Atlas Lonely Planet Kids,2014-10-01 Finally, Lonely Planet
has made the Atlas kids have been waiting for! With 160 pages of illustrated
maps, engaging infographics, mind-blowing photography and a large dose of
humour, this is the atlas that shows kids aged 8 and up what the world is
really like.
  City Atlas Martin Haake,2015-09-03 Take a tour of Toronto, look around
Lisbon or hot-foot it to Helsinki with this global adventure in a book! 30
best-loved cities from around the world are brought to life with
illustrations by Martin Haake, which show in fabulous detail key landmarks,
famous people, iconic buildings and cultural icons for all the family to
enjoy. A search-and-find game on every page helps young readers to explore
every city and spot the hundreds of details that makes each place unique.
  Barefoot Books World Atlas Nick Crane,2011 This atlas is packed with
information about the way in which communities and cultures across the world
have been shaped by their local environments and it looks at the ideas and
initiatives which are shaping the future.
  The Atlas of AI Kate Crawford,2021-04-06 The hidden costs of artificial
intelligence, from natural resources and labor to privacy and freedom What
happens when artificial intelligence saturates political life and depletes
the planet? How is AI shaping our understanding of ourselves and our
societies? In this book Kate Crawford reveals how this planetary network is
fueling a shift toward undemocratic governance and increased inequality.
Drawing on more than a decade of research, award-winning science, and
technology, Crawford reveals how AI is a technology of extraction: from the
energy and minerals needed to build and sustain its infrastructure, to the
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exploited workers behind automated services, to the data AI collects from us.
Rather than taking a narrow focus on code and algorithms, Crawford offers us
a political and a material perspective on what it takes to make artificial
intelligence and where it goes wrong. While technical systems present a
veneer of objectivity, they are always systems of power. This is an urgent
account of what is at stake as technology companies use artificial
intelligence to reshape the world.
  An Atlas of World Affairs Andrew Boyd,1998 An Atlas of World Affairs
describes the people, factions and events that have shaped the modern world
from the Second World War to the present day. This tenth edition of An Atlas
of World Affairs has been thoroughly revised and updated to place
international issues and conflicts in their most recent geographical contexts
through the integration of over one hundred maps. Critical new issues are
covered including: the break-up of the Soviet Union, Czechoslovakia and
Yugoslavia; the expansion of the European Union; the reshaping of South
Africa; and the pressing environmental concerns faced by many new sovereign
states.
  The Atlas Six Olivie Blake,2021-09-28 The much-acclaimed BookTok sensation,
Olivie Blake's The Atlas Six--now newly revised and edited with additional
content. • The tag #theatlassix has millions of views on TikTok • A dark
academic debut fantasy with an established cult following that reads like THE
SECRET HISTORY meets THE UMBRELLA ACADEMY • The first in an explosive trilogy
The Alexandrian Society, caretakers of lost knowledge from the greatest
civilizations of antiquity, are the foremost secret society of magical
academicians in the world. Those who earn a place among the Alexandrians will
secure a life of wealth, power, and prestige beyond their wildest dreams, and
each decade, only the six most uniquely talented magicians are selected to be
considered for initiation. Enter the latest round of six: Libby Rhodes and
Nico de Varona, unwilling halves of an unfathomable whole, who exert uncanny
control over every element of physicality. Reina Mori, a naturalist, who can
intuit the language of life itself. Parisa Kamali, a telepath who can
traverse the depths of the subconscious, navigating worlds inside the human
mind. Callum Nova, an empath easily mistaken for a manipulative illusionist,
who can influence the intimate workings of a person’s inner self. Finally,
there is Tristan Caine, who can see through illusions to a new structure of
reality—an ability so rare that neither he nor his peers can fully grasp its
implications. When the candidates are recruited by the mysterious Atlas
Blakely, they are told they will have one year to qualify for initiation,
during which time they will be permitted preliminary access to the Society’s
archives and judged based on their contributions to various subjects of
impossibility: time and space, luck and thought, life and death. Five, they
are told, will be initiated. One will be eliminated. The six potential
initiates will fight to survive the next year of their lives, and if they can
prove themselves to be the best among their rivals, most of them will. Most
of them. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
  The Atlas of Mars Kenneth S. Coles,Kenneth L. Tanaka,Philip R.
Christensen,2019-08-22 Planetary scientist and educator Ken Coles has teamed
up with Ken Tanaka from the United States Geological Survey's Astrogeology
team, and Phil Christensen, Principal Investigator of the Mars Odyssey
orbiter's THEMIS science team, to produce this all-purpose reference atlas,
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The Atlas of Mars. Each of the thirty standard charts includes: a full-page
color topographic map at 1:10,000,000 scale, a THEMIS daytime infrared map at
the same scale with features labeled, a simplified geologic map of the
corresponding area, and a section describing prominent features of interest.
The Atlas is rounded out with extensive material on Mars' global
characteristics, regional geography and geology, a glossary of terms, and an
indexed gazetteer of up-to-date Martian feature names and nomenclature. This
is an essential guide for a broad readership of academics, students, amateur
astronomers, and space enthusiasts, replacing the NASA atlas from the 1970s.
  Historical Atlas of the American West Warren A. Beck,1989 The 78 maps in
this atlas add significant information to the study of the development of the
American West, Defined for this resources as those 17 continental states west
of the Missouri River. The maps range in chronology from explorations in the
sixteenth century to the location of World War II prisoner of war and
Japanese internment camps. The atlas includes maps of geographic, flora and
fauna data. Maps are on the left pages and narratives about the maps re on
the facing pages. Maps are black and white clear and easily read. An Appendix
shows Spanish-Mexican land grants, and there is an index. This is an
excellent atlas for both middle and high schools. Includes a section on
Arkansas aboriginal setting and Native American tribes. Describes European
contacts and settlements.
  Atlas of the Galilean Satellites Paul Schenk,2010-08-05 Complete color
global maps and high-resolution mosaics of Jupiter's four large moons – Io,
Europa, Ganymede and Callisto – are compiled for the first time in this
important atlas. The satellites are revealed as four visually striking and
geologically diverse planetary bodies: Io's volcanic lavas and plumes and
towering mountains; Europa's fissured ice surface; the craters, fractures and
polar caps of Ganymede; and the giant impact basins, desiccated plains and
icy pinnacles of Callisto. Featuring images taken from the recent Galileo
mission, this atlas is a comprehensive mapping reference guide for
researchers. It contains 65 global and regional maps, nearly 250 high-
resolution mosaics, and images taken at resolutions from 500 meters to as
high as 6 meters.
  The Phantom Atlas Edward Brooke-Hitching,2018-04-03 Discover the mysteries
within ancient maps — Where exploration and mythology meet This richly
illustrated book collects and explores the colorful histories behind a
striking range of real antique maps that are all in some way a little too
good to be true. Mysteries within ancient maps: The Phantom Atlas is a guide
to the world not as it is, but as it was imagined to be. It's a world of
ghost islands, invisible mountain ranges, mythical civilizations, ship-
wrecking beasts, and other fictitious features introduced on maps and atlases
through mistakes, misunderstanding, fantasies, and outright lies. Where
exploration and mythology meet: Author Edward Brooke-Hitching is a map
collector, author, writer for the popular BBC Television program QI and a
Fellow of the Royal Geographical Society. He lives in a dusty heap of old
maps and books in London investigating the places where exploration and
mythology meet. Cartography’s greatest phantoms: The Phantom Atlas uses
gorgeous atlas images as springboards for tales of deranged buccaneers,
seafaring monks, heroes, swindlers, and other amazing stories behind
cartography's greatest phantoms. If you are a fan of this popular genre and a
reader of books such as Prisoners of Geography, Atlas of Ancient Rome, Atlas
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Obscura, What If, Book of General Ignorance, or Thing Explainer, your will
love The Phantom Atlas
  Atlas Obscura, 2nd Edition Joshua Foer,Ella Morton,Dylan Thuras,2019-10-15
Discover wonder. “A wanderlust-whetting cabinet of curiosities on paper.”—
New York Times Inspiring equal parts wonder and wanderlust, Atlas Obscura is
a phenomenon of a travel book that shot to the top of bestseller lists when
it was first published and changed the way we think about the world,
expanding our sense of how strange and marvelous it really is. This second
edition takes readers to even more curious and unusual destinations, with
more than 100 new places, dozens and dozens of new photographs, and two very
special features: twelve city guides, covering Berlin, Budapest, Buenos
Aires, Cairo, London, Los Angeles, Mexico City, Moscow, New York City, Paris,
Shanghai, and Tokyo. Plus a foldout map with a dream itinerary for the
ultimate around-the-world road trip. More a cabinet of curiosities than
traditional guidebook, Atlas Obscura revels in the unexpected, the
overlooked, the bizarre, and the mysterious. Here are natural wonders, like
the dazzling glowworm caves in New Zealand, or a baobob tree in South Africa
so large it has a pub inside where 15 people can sit and drink comfortably.
Architectural marvels, including the M. C. Escher–like stepwells in India.
Mind-boggling events, like the Baby-Jumping Festival in Spain—and no, it’s
not the babies doing the jumping, but masked men dressed as devils who vault
over rows of squirming infants. Every page gets to the very core of why
humans want to travel in the first place: to be delighted and disoriented,
uprooted from the familiar and amazed by the new. With its compelling
descriptions, hundreds of photographs, surprising charts, maps for every
region of the world, and new city guides, it is a book you can open anywhere
and be transported. But proceed with caution: It’s almost impossible not to
turn to the next entry, and the next, and the next.
  The California Field Atlas Obi Kaufmann,2017-09 [A] gorgeously illustrated
compendium.--Sunset This lavishly illustrated atlas takes readers off the
beaten path and outside normal conceptions of California, revealing its
myriad ecologies, topographies, and histories in exquisite maps and trail
paintings. Based on decades of exploring the backcountry of the Golden State,
artist-adventurer Obi Kaufmann blends science and art to illuminate the
multifaceted array of living, connected systems like no book has done before.
Kaufmann depicts layer after layer of the natural world, delighting in the
grand scale and details alike. The effect is staggeringly beautiful:
presented alongside California divvied into its fifty-eight counties, for
example, we consider California made up of dancing tectonic plates, of
watersheds, of wildflower gardens. Maps are enhanced by spirited
illustrations of wildlife, keys that explain natural phenomena, and a clear-
sighted but reverential text. Full of character and color, a bit larger than
life, The California Field Atlas is the ultimate road trip companion and love
letter to a place.
  Odyssey World Atlas Hammond World Atlas Corporation,2006 From the
breathtaking Hammond World Atlas, display on your coffee table or the full
line of student atlases to cram into your back pack, no other publisher
offers such a wide range of accurate, aggressively updated world reference
titles.
  Images of the World John Amadeus Wolter,Ronald E. Grim,1997 Lavishly
illustrated with 196 rare and historical maps it recounts tales of atlas
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makers from pre-Gutenberg to electronic atlas.
  The Biblical World Jean-Pierre Isbouts,2007 Traces the early history of the
Holy Land; the rise of Christianity, Judaism, and Islam; and the geographical
landscape of the region, in chronologically arranged chapters that place
biblical texts in their historical context.
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